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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
To celebrate the end of their primary school journey, Year 6 will be visiting Flamingo Land on: 

 
Tuesday 1st July 2025 

 

As well as a wide variety of theme park rides, there is also a zoo and large playground for the children to enjoy 
there which will give them an opportunity to spend some quality time with their classmates before leaving for high 

school. During the trip, the children will be split into small groups and adults will supervise each of these groups. 
 

We will be leaving school by coach at 8:30am so it is especially important that all children are in school for this 

time as the coach will be leaving promptly. We will arrive back at approximately 5:50pm and your child must be 
collected from school by an adult. The arrival time back in school is dependent on traffic, but school will send an 

update via text if there are any delays. 
 

In order to secure a place, please make a £20 non-refundable deposit no later than Friday 28th 
February 2025. As this trip is an optional extra in addition to your child’s usual national curriculum visits, without 

payment by this date, your child will not be able to attend. If you need to discuss payment please contact the 

school office on 0113 2716978. 
 

The total cost of this trip, which includes coach travel and ticket entry to the park, is £41.44, with the final deadline 
for full payment being Friday 28th March 2025. Payment for the trip can be made using our online payment 

system SchoolMoney; contributions can be made via instalment amounts upon request via the office. When making 

payment, please also tick the ‘parental consent’ box on SchoolMoney in order to give permission for your child to 
attend.  

 
Please note: Unfortunately, we are unable to consider refunds for non-attendance as the school is 

committed to non-refundable deposits and payments at the time of booking trips and educational 
visits. 

 

Important Information:  
 

 Your child will not be able to attend the trip if you have not ticked the ‘parental consent’ box 

on SchoolMoney. 

 Your child’s current medical conditions and dietary/medical information will be taken from 
school records. If there are any changes to your child’s details; as a matter of urgency, you 

must call or email the school office to update. 

 If there are any changes to your child’s emergency contact details from the information that 

you have provided school with previously, you must call or email the school office to advise 
accordingly. 

 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, the office will send out further communication via text 

nearer to the trip date to confirm if a meal is required. 
 

We will send out another letter closer to the time to finalise the details and logistics of the day. However, if you 

have any enquiries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

Many thanks,  

 
The Year 6 Team (Mrs O’Dea, Mrs Callaghan and Miss Pinder) 

 


